Marylebone Road, London NW1 5HT © www.ram.ac.uk

Head of Piano Technical Services
Telephone 020 7873 7415 * Fax 020 7873 7374 * Email c.ackroyd@ram.ac.uk

Burkhard Stein

Managing Director

GROTRIAN Pianofortefabrikanten
GmbH & Co. KG

Grotrian Strafle 2

38112 Braunschweig

Germany

14th February 2007
Dear Burkhard
I am writing to say that it is a pleasure to have your pianos (the Grotrian
225 and the 132 upright) here at the Royal Academy of Music; the 225

grand piano is housed in one of our performance spaces.

Your pianos have a fine quality of touch and tone that they maintain, despite the
rigors of intensive use they receive here at the Royal Academy of Music.

I don’t hesitate to speak highly of your pianos and recommend them to anyone
who is looking for high quality instrument.

Yours sincerely

Clive Ackroyd

Head of Piano Technical Services
Royal Academy of Music

London NW1 5HT
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